
 

Inauguration Readers Club - Report – 20-07-2018 
 

Library and Information Services Club seminar has been scheduled for  

July 20, 2018. Dr. S. Sukumaran, a previous Head of English, extended an 

invitation to present a guest lecture on this occasion. He highlighted how 

important it is to establish a regular reading habit and how enjoyable it can be to 

read a book. Students from the Library and Information Services Club took part 

in the activities. The winners of the Librarian's Day competition this year received 

awards for taking first place in various events, including essay, drawing, speech, 

verse writing, and quiz challenges. 

 


